
Walter Williams - Petition #1833

From: "Nicole Adler" <nicole@ronandroman.com>
To: <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date: 2/15/2019 3:37 PM
Subject: Petition #1833
Cc: <mccraryk@detroitmi.gov>
Attachments: DTE-CITY PETITION 1833.pdf

Mr. Williams,

I am emailing you to confirm that we will no longer be pursuing petition #1833 at the SheWolf restaurant.  
Please consider that application closed.

Thanks,
Nicole Adler

R o n a n d R o m a n, Inc.
architects, et al.
275 E. Frank Street
Birmingham MI 48009
o: 248.723.5790
c: 248.202.3717
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